
Snow Removal Policy

The City begins its snow-plowing 

process once 4 inches of snow 

has accumulated, or as conditions 

may require.

Priorities

1) Bus Routes and Sidewalks to 

Area Schools

2) Primary Roads and Public 

Parking Areas

3) Secondary Roads

4) Alley-ways and cul-de-sacs

5) Continue sanding as needed

Helpful Contacts for 

Winter Services:
If you wish to report a snow 

removal concern, or have 

questions regarding these 

procedures, please contact:

Public Works Department

(Mon. – Fri. 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.)

(719) 687-5293

After Hours (including nights, 

weekends, or holidays)

Woodland Park Police 

Department (719) 687-9262

Woodland Park School District 

Cancellation Hotline

(719) 687-6137

CDOT Road and Weather 

Conditions Updates

(303) 639-1111

or 511 in the state of Colorado

City of Woodland Park

Public Works Department

220 W. South Avenue

Post Office Box 9007

Woodland Park, CO 80866

Snow Removal Policy, 

Contact Information, & 

Helpful Hints

Please Drive Safely



Please keep in mind that the City 

of Woodland Park has 55 miles of 

roadway, which will need to be 

plowed after each snowstorm.  

Your patience is genuinely 

appreciated.

The City’s Streets Crew uses an 

average of 1,000 tons of salt-sand 

each winter.

Please remember to drive slowly 

and safely, using extra caution 

when you encounter snow 

removal equipment on the road.

The City’s Streets Crews top 

priority is to consistently provide 

snow and ice removal services in 

a professional and proactive 

fashion.

Helpful Hints & Reminders
For home-owners with a gravel 

driveway, please don’t plow across a 

public street.

Please do not park on the side of the 

road, or in the City’s right-of- way.  City 

Crews need room to clear the streets 

and sidewalks properly.

Snow that has been cleared from 

private property must be deposited in a 

ditch line, behind the sidewalk, or 

behind the curb and gutter.

When following behind a snow plow or 

sanding truck, please drive with your 

headlights on, and stay back far 

enough to remain clear of flying snow 

and sanding materials.

Please remember when plowing 

and clearing snow from your 

driveway or parking lot, do not 

plow snow from private property 

onto public streets or sidewalks.

Please keep garbage cans off the 

streets, so snow plows do not hit 

them during their plow route.

Please remind children not to play 

on the snow piles.

Occasionally, when plowing is 

required, snow berms may be 

created across driveways.  Our 

crew members try to keep this to a 

minimum.  However, removal of 

this snow is the responsibility of 

the property owner.


